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Connie Thom

Subject: FW: Whiteway Agreement Renewal - 2020-2024

From: Duncan Whittick <duncan@nonprofitbynature.com>  
Sent: January 3, 2020 10:40 AM 
To: Shannon Moskal <smoskal@rdek.bc.ca> 
Cc: lyle wilson <lyle@nipika.com>; Mark Rievaj <mrievaj@gmail.com>; Susan Clovechok 
<director.clovechok@rdek.bc.ca>; Whiteway Ambassador <whiteway@tobycreeknordic.ca> 
Subject: Whiteway Agreement Renewal ‐ 2020‐2024 

 Good Morning Shannon - and Happy New Year!  

 Our club is in the final season of our agreement with the RDEK for the maintenance of the Lake Windermere 
Whiteway (expires Sept 30, 2020). Director Clovechok, cc'd here, suggested that the timing was good to send 
you a request for renewal. I have attached our current agreement with a request to renew, including copies of 
our past reports and a budget for next year. The Whiteway continues to grow in popularity with over 5000 
users this holiday season alone! It has truly become a mainstay of the winter recreation options in the 
Columbia Valley. We are excited for the season ahead, and we couldn't operate it at this level without the 
RDEK's support. :)   

 I've cc'd Mark Rievaj, who is the Whiteway Committee Co-Chair and Toby Creek Nordic Ski Club Director 
of Funding, as well as Lyle Wilson who is the current chair of Greenways and who was responsible for setting 
up the current agreement, and Shannon McGinty who is our Whiteway Ambassador in partnership with the 
Lake Windermere Ambassadors. Please let get in touch with any of us if you have any questions or would like 
any more information. We would be happy to come in and make a presentation if that would be valuable.  

 Sincerely, 

 Duncan Whittick 

Whiteway Co-Chair  
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